
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Fr. Pelton​, 
 

Please know how much your work for the Church in Latin America means to 

so many of us.  

 

I am so grateful to have been a student here in the late 1980s and to "grow up" 

with role models such as yourself and Fr. Don McNeill. You, and others, have 

been critical to my own "conscientizacao" during my  young adult years. Your 

continued dedication and commitment to keeping alive the memory of 

Archbishop Romero and the Salvadoran martyrs has continued to feed me 

during my years now as a teacher and professional.  

 

To say "thank you" seems so entirely inadequate and unsatisfying but please 

know that it comes from the heart and with indeed much more gratitude than 

words could ever convey. 

 

Most fondly, 

Rachel Tomas Morgan 
 


